
Dear [FIRST NAME],

This letter is to inform you that the above record as it currently appears has been removed from the West Virginia  
voter rolls. This data came from the West Virginia Secretary of State. YOU MUST ACT BY OCT. 15 OR YOU COULD  
BE INELIGIBLE TO VOTE IN THIS YEAR’S ELECTIONS. 

Please check the status of your voter registration today by visiting GoVoteWV.com and selecting Check  
Your Voter Registration Record. You can also verify your registration by contacting your County Clerk or the  
Secretary of State’s office. If you believe this information is an error or you cannot determine whether you are 
registered to vote, please visit GoVoteWV.com or reach out to your County Clerk. To confirm eligibility  
requirements, refer to the Frequently Asked Questions listed on GoVoteWV.com. If you are eligible,  
you can re-register using one of the methods below. 
 
HOW TO GET RE-REGISTERED
Here are three ways you can get re-registered to vote:

ONLINE: To register online, go to GoVoteWV.com. A West Virginia driver’s license or ID number is required  
to register online. 

IN PERSON: You can register in person at many West Virginia state agency offices, including your County Clerk’s 
office, any WV Dept. of Human Services field office, or WV Division of Motor Vehicles regional office. In-person  
registration requires proof of identification and proof of address. 

BY MAIL: Download a mail-in registration application at GoVoteWV.com or request one from your  
County Clerk or the Secretary of State’s office.

IT’S CRITICALLY IMPORTANT THAT YOU TAKE ACTION IN ORDER TO VOTE IN THIS YEAR’S ELECTIONS.  
IF YOU HAVE BEEN REMOVED AND DO NOT RE-REGISTER YOU WILL NOT BE ABLE TO VOTE IN THIS YEAR’S 
ELECTIONS.

For more info on WV Citizens for Clean Elections, please visit www.wvoter-owned.org.

Sincerely,

Julie Archer
WV Citizens for Clean Elections 

FIRST LAST NAME
ADDRESS
CITY, ST ZIP CODE

VOTER REMOVAL ALERT.

We are sending this letter to you from WV Citizens for Clean Elections to protect your right to vote and ensure fair and clean elections in West Virginia. 
We are not affiliated with the Secretary of State, but we want to empower you to take action and protect your right to vote. 

Paid for by WV Citizens for Clean Elections, www.wvoter-owned.org.
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WV Citizens for Clean Elections
c/o WV Citizen Action Education Fund 
1500 Dixie Street
Charleston, WV 25311
(304) 346-5891

IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING VOTER REGISTRATION.

WCC2401

HOW TO RE-REGISTER

ONLINE: Visit GoVoteWV.com to register. 
 
IN PERSON: Visit your County Clerk’s office, any WV Dept.  
of Human Services field office, or WV Division of Motor  
Vehicles regional office.
 
BY MAIL: Download a mail-in registration application at  
GoVoteWV.com or request one from your County Clerk.

TIME SENSITIVE INFORMATION ABOUT  
VOTER REGISTRATION STATUS ENCLOSED. 

CHECK YOUR REGISTRATION 
NOW AT:

RE-REGISTER TO VOTE IN THIS YEAR’S ELECTIONS.


